
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                     Happy Birthday to all of our Spring babies! 

 

  

Quarterly Newsletter: 
April, May, & June 2021 

Scholastic Book Club 
Help your child’s class earn free 
books! We are now doing the 
scholastic book club starting in 
May. Each month you will get 
flyers to look through. Turn your 
order into Ms. April or Mr. Chevis 
or place your order online! 

The flyers will have our school 
online code along with the due 
date.  

 

Reminders to Parents 
• Our policy to be there by 9 AM 

will be enforced! Your child 
must have a doctor’s note to 
come in after 9 AM. 

• Parent Participation News: We 
will let families know when we 
can return to family 
involvement with Parent 
Participation Days.  

• As of now we won’t be having 
our Spring pictures in the 
month of April due to the 
COVID protocol limiting traffic 
in the facility.  

Our School Sick Policy 

We have had a rough year with all kinds of 
sickness going around. If your child is sick, please 
keep them at home until they are well. Also, 
please make sure they are getting their 
medications. Even if the child only has allergies, if 
it gets too bad, they will have to go home, so the 
parent/guardian can take care of them. We 
understand you have to work and it can be an 
inconvenience and we do apologize. We have to 
look out for every one that is in our school, 
including our staff. We are not the school system 
and we do not have subs that we can call. If we do 
not have enough staff, then we will have to close. 
A doctor’s note will not override our school sick 
policy. Please make sure you have read it and if 
you have any questions, please contact Ms. April. 

 

• Office: 931-967-0900 

• Fax: 931-967-0980 

• Owner and over financial 
help and parents’ fee: 
Chevis Hoover: 931-308-
4508 

• Director: April Morris: 931-
644-2317 

• Email: 
mltots718@gmail.com  

Important  
Phone Numbers 



 

 

 

 

  

Easter Egg Hunt 
Our Easter egg hunt will be April 1st. Each 
classroom will do their egg hunt during 
their outside times. Each child will need 
12 candy filled eggs and his or her own 
baskets. Each teacher will designate 
parents to bring snacks. 

Each classroom will have prizes for the 
child that gets the most eggs, the golden 
egg, and the silver egg!  

Please make sure the candy you put in 
the eggs are individually wrapped and not 
loose candy.  

 

 
Our Curriculum, Learning, & Fun  

*Pre-K may vary 
 April 

• Theme: Life cycles, Spring, 
Recycling 

• Letter: V, W, X 

• Number: 9 

• Color: Purple 

• Shape: Diamond 

• Community Helper: Farmer 

May 

• Theme: Jungle, Zoo, Color Mix 

• Letter: Y, Z 

• Number: 10, 1-20 

• Color: Color Mix 

• Shape: Crescent, Moon 

June 

• Theme: Summer, Sand, 
Seashells, Teddy Bears, Healthy 
Fruits 

• Letter: REVIEW 

• Number: REVIEW 

• Color: REVIEW 

• Shape: REVIEW 

Teacher Appreciation week is May 3rd through 
the 7th! This is a national holiday to recognize 
all teachers! Our teachers work hard every day 
caring and loving your children. Show them you 
appreciate them during this week. We will send 
out more info later.  

It takes a village to raise a child and our teach are a 
part of the village! We hope everyone can show 
their appreciation for their teachers! 

 

Let’s Celebrate 

Our Teachers! 



 

 

 

 

 

Good Friday 

Friday, April 2nd- Closed 

Week of the Young Child 

April 12th- April 16th  

Mother’s Day Celebration 

Thursday, May 6th  

Memorial Day 

Monday, March 31th- Closed 

Father’s Day Celebration 

Thursday, June 17th 

Summer Begins 

Monday, June 21st  

 
 

Week of the Young Child 

 

This is celebrated every April and is a 
national celebration! This week 
acknowledges the importance of 
education for young children by holding a 
week-long celebration focused on the 
earliest learners and honoring those that 
teach them. This is a fun filled theme 
week! The children will be learning with 
movement, hands on cooking activities, 
and building team skills within their 
classrooms!  

 

 

Monday, April 12th   

Music Monday 

Tuesday, April 13th   

Tasty Tuesday 

Wednesday, April 14th   

Work Together Wednesday 

Thursday, April 15th  

Artsy Thursday 

Friday, April 16th   

Family Friday 

 
 

How are we 
different? 

• Family owned and operated 

• Educators, not babysitters 

• Connections with your children 

• Giving parents peace of mind 

• Meeting the needs of the whole 
child 

• Teachers continuing education 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

 


